Without answers to specific questions | oppose the bill as written but I'm leaning towards neutral. There has been significant grade 3

reactions to all Covid vaccines, how will we be certain optometrist will be trained properly in reporting to VAERS? Will they be
mandated to report?

Will patients who decline be removed from practice?
Will optometrists be able to administer all vaccines or just Covid?



